
 

Yoxall Conservation Group 
 

Save The Date! 

 

We will be holding a LAUNCH DAY for this new group on Sunday, 26th September 

2021 at GOOSE GREEN.  Please do come along and join in with the event which 

will have a variety of stalls and information points suitable for all.  Why not make 

a morning or afternoon of the event and bring along a light picnic? 

Just as a reminder, the purpose of this new group will be to encompass all 

aspects of our local countryside including our many public footpaths. 

We will be working with landowners and local organisations/groups (such as The 

National Forest) and are now seeking the support of Yoxall villagers, so do please 

come along and not only see how you could assist but find out more about our 

local rivers and ponds, flowers, birds and wildlife. 

This is a really exciting opportunity for Yoxall to become actively involved in the 

preservation of our beautiful countryside.  

Entry to the event will be free and further information advertised in due course.  

In the meantime, save the date and think about what to put in your picnic! 

 

Sue Evans 

suec.evs@gmail.com 

 

 

 


